Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives al-Fayadh and stresses the need to maintain
community security
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Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad
received national security adviser Mr. Faleh al-Fayadh on Saturday 20/4/2019
His eminence with Fayadh discussed latest political and security situation in the country and

completing the ministerial cabinet.

His eminence stressed on the importance of expediting up the completing the government cabinet
and the selection personages according to the criteria of competence, professionalism and
managing capacities to implement the government program, stressed the need to secure liberated
areas and roads linking them, and eliminate enclaves of terrorist Daesh, and develop the
intelligence in the security system of Iraq.

On the other hand, his eminence stressed the need to maintain community security in cooperation

with the relevant institutions.



